DUMPSTER USAGE AND BULK PICKUP

e There is a dumpster located on the corner of building 411 and another parallel to building
13907 and 13908 along 139th street. Please ensure items placed in the dumpster are no
larger than a trash bag.

e The dumpsters are only for trash and small items.

o Update Signage.

o “No Dumping” and “No trespassing” signs on 139th street to provide us more
leverage.
o Signage on Dumpsters.

e Please be mindful that TIBURON spends limited funds for bulk pickup that is left outside
of dumpsters by owners, renters, and/or neighborhood residents. If you see dumping by
anyone, please inform them of the process for requesting and paying for bulk pickup.

e Ifyou are doing or having construction done on your unit, make sure you have debris
hauled away as part of the work.

e If you have boxes, please break them down before placing in the dumpsters.

e Do not leave trash bags next to the dumpster. The trash company will not pick up items
that are left next to the trash dumpster.

e Water Heater nor furniture do not go in the dumpster. When this does occur, the City will
not dump the dumpster, causing more issues.

e An area at the 411 building dumpster has been designated for owners to place bulk
pickup items.

o This takes it off of the main road and a smaller area.
o Camera is installed at the 411 area to view the dumpster.

e Keep in mind that while during the summer (May to Oct 1) trash pickup occurs daily,
except Tuesday and Thursday, off season only picks up on Monday, Wednesday and
Friday. The issue with excess trash does occur around holiday (4th of July, Labor Day,
Christmas or New Year’s) regardless of time of year.

e To have large items such as furniture, mattresses, water heaters, appliances, etc. can be
disposed of by calling 410-524-0318 for a special bulk pickup or online at Ocean City
Bulk Pickup — Town of Ocean City, Maryland (oceancitymd.gov) they will send you a
bill for this service. Please place a note/tag on these items with this service is used.

e Bulk dumping is not permitted. You can call 410-524-0318 for special bulk pickups for a
very minimal fee.

e There is a dumpster located on the corner of building 411 and another parallel to building
13907 and 13908 along 139th street. Please ensure items placed in the dumpster are no
larger than a trash bag.



tel:+14105240318
tel:+14105240318

